
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES #2018-83 
CBX PGE Highway 26 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS #1 
August 30, 2018 

 
Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFQ as published.   
 

1. It appears we will need to tie into existing fiber. Can you verify the fiber count of the existing 
cable? 
 
Answer: Existing cable is a 144ct. 

 
 

End of Clarifying Questions #1 
 
 


